
May 5, 2022 

Grant Deaton 

14308 Pinehurst Ln 

Grand Blanc, MI  48439 


	Text1: Dear {{FirstName}},
 
It gives me great pleasure to inform you that you have been accepted for admission to Spring Arbor University for Fall 2022. Congratulations! 
We look forward to your involvemhent in the Spring Arbor community of learners. You have earned this opportunity because of your academic credentials, abilities and talents and your interest in excelling in all aspects of your life. We anticipate you will bring your best to SAU, readily engage in the academic, spiritual and social fabric of our community and leave an indelible mark on this campus by the time you graduate.
I also wish to notify you that, based on your accomplishments, you have been awarded a Dean Scholarship. As a Dean Scholar, you will be awarded $8,000 for each year as you continue to meet the academic guidelines that qualify you for automatic renewal. This honor and recognition reflects your exceptional efforts to prepare for your college education at Spring Arbor University. Again, congratulations!
We are admitting a strong class of talented men and women. We expect that next year will be one of the best in our 140-year history, and we know your presence and hard work will greatly contribute to this.
In the coming weeks and months, we will continue to provide information and support as you journey toward Spring Arbor University. No doubt you have lots of questions, but we are here to answer them. We are eager to assist you with confirming details, the admission process, financial aid and even your move-in day next fall. Please feel free to direct your questions to our office.
All the best as you begin a new chapter as a Spring Arbor Cougar. Welcome to The Arbor!
Sincerely,
 
 
 
Jonathan Bahr
Vice President
Enrollment and Marketing
 


